
 

 

 

Weekend Shutdown  
Redbank Plains Road 

From 7pm Friday 28 June through till 5am 
Monday 1 July 2024, road works are required 
to upgrade the intersection of Redbank Plains 
Road and Barry Drive and a section of 
Redbank Plains Road between Highbury Drive 
and Shannon Street, Redbank Plains. 

WHAT TO EXPECT? 
 Changed traffic conditions including 

temporary full lane closures of 
Redbank Plains Road northbound, 
western side between Highbury Drive 
and Shannon Street, Redbank Plains. 
Northbound Motorists will be detoured 
via Highbury Drive and Shannon 
Streets for the duration.  

 Motorists travelling northbound will 
not be able to access Verran Street. 
Access is available via the detour to 
Kruger Parade roundabout and 
southbound lanes.  

 Southbound traffic will not be 
impacted during these works from 
Kruger Parade to Jones Road. 

 Upgrade of Barry Drive and Redbank 
Plains Road intersection. 

 For residents, local access will be 
provided under traffic control. 

 Reduced speed limit to 40km/h around 
the work area. 

 Variable Message Board Signage (VMS) 
advising of changed traffic conditions. 

 Limited pedestrian access around the 
construction area. Temporary footpath  
closures near the work area will occur 
and alternative routes will be signed. 

 Oversize plant and machinery within 
the work zone. 

 

 Some minor noise and dust associated 
with these activities. Every effort will 
be made to minimise these impacts. 

WHEN WILL THESE WORKS TAKE PLACE? 

Start 28 June – 1 July 

Duration 3 nights 

Time and 
day 

7pm – 5am 

Friday to Monday 

NIGHTWORKS 

 During night works vehicles will use 
‘quacker’ style reversing alarms rather 
than beepers to reduce noise. 

 Light towers will be placed to limit 
glare to nearby residences. 

 All efforts will be made to minimise 
noise, with noise management 
measures in place and some noisier 
activities being completed prior to 
10.30pm. 

 

THANK YOU 
The project team apologises for any 
inconvenience during these works and thank 
you for your patience as we construct this vital 
infrastructure for the Redbank Plains region. 

CONTACT US 

To find out more about the project, you can 
contact us or by visiting the dedicated project 
webpage via QR link below: 

PHONE – 07 3810 6666 (8am-4:30pm) 

@ – capitalprojects@ipswich.qld.gov.au  
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Springfield Parkway 

Redbank Plains Road Northbound between Highbury Drive and Shannon Street 
Work Area  

Signed detours available via local streets from Highbury Drive to Shannon Street, Redbank Plains 

 


